RECEIVED

March 5, 2021

REGION OF PEEL

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

Sent: March5, 2021 11:34 AM

To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@ peelregion.ca>; lannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca @ peelregion.ca>;
Stephen Dasko <stephen.dasko@ mississauga.ca>; Ras, Karen <karen.ras @mississauga.ca>; Fonseca,
Chris <chris.fonseca@ mississauga.ca>; Kovac, John <john.kovac@ mississauga.ca>; Parrish, Carolyn
<carolyn.parrish@mississauga.ca>; Starr, Ron<ron.starr@ mississauga.ca>; Dipika Damerla
<dipika.damerla@ mississauga.ca>; Mahoney, Matt <matt.mahoney@ mississauga.ca>; Saito, Pat
<pat.saito@ mississauga.ca>, McFadden, Sue <sue.mcfadden@ mississauga.ca>; Carlson, George
<george.carlson@mississauga.ca>; Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@ mississauga.ca>

C: Alex Fawcett <

Subject: new highway 413

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DONOT CLICKON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTSYOU DO NOT TRUST.

Hi, emailing regarding HWY 413

We need a reduction in cars on the highway and more efficient uses of what we already have- not
necessarily more routes which will destroy our environment. This needs to be avery calculated and well
thought out collaborated decision among professional city planners and environmentalists. This feels
incredibly rushed and 1 sided.

The federal government has made changes for 30% of employees to work from home, as should other
government sectors and cities and of course individual companies. We have to have other solutions
which minimize the destruction of our planet and therefore our selves. Environmentalists have to be a
part of the conversation as do citizens like me.

Sarah Benmagor
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